ONE-DAY GIRLS
BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT

DECEMBER 30™. 2010



Hello Girls Basketball Fans!

We would like to invite your AAU team to attend the 15t Annual
Tigers Holiday on Hardwood one-day tournament at Lewis and
Clark High School on Dec. 30th,

This tournament would fill the void between the Santa Slammer and
your next AAU league game. The first 4 teams in each grade level
bracket to mail in their registration payment will make up the
tournament. Each team will play 2 games - winners playing
winners. T-shirts will be given to the champions of each grade level.

Please submit $150 registration fee. Your roster can be
changed/adjusted up to the 1st game of the tournament. Please

make checks payable to Tiger Basketball and mail to 1802 E.
Trent, Spokane, WA 99202.

Schedule: 9:00 4t Grade
10:00 5th Grade
11:00 4th Grade
12:00 5th Grade
1:00 6t Grade
2:00 7t Grade
3:00 6t Grade
4:00 8th Grade
5:00 7t Grade
6:00 8th Grade

Contact Sandy Howlett at dshowlett@hotmail.com with any
questions.

Remember, the first 4 teams to mail registration payment in each
bracket will make up the tournament.

PLEASE RESPOND BY DECEMBER-5* 17t TO ENSURE YOUR
SPOT!!

Good Luck to you and your team!!



REGISTRATION

PLEASE MAIL WITH CHECK IN THE AMOUT OF $150 PAYABLE TO TIGER BASKETBALL

TEAM NAME

TEAM GRADE

TEAM ROSTER
Name (First Last) Grade  School AAU #
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CONTACT/COACH NAME/ADDRESS/EMAIL

CONTACT PHONE / DAY & EVENING

This event is sanctioned by the Amateur Athletic Union of the U. S., Inc.
All participants must have a current AAU membership.
AAU membership may not be included as part of the entry fee to the event.

AAU membership must be obtained before the competition begins except where the event operator has a
laptop available with an internet connect. Participants are encouraged to visit the AAU web site
www.aausports.org to obtain their membership




